
Don’t miss out on vital information! 
Have you downloaded the app?! It takes a couple of minutes to install/create an  

account and is really useful for keeping up to date with events and urgent notifications 
like coaches returning late from school trips, head lice alerts etc 

With the festive period fast approaching, we urge you to install the app  
so that you don’t miss out on any messages! 

 
How do I download the APP? 

Go to the App Store on your phone; type in ‘School Spider’. Once it has downloaded, click 
on ’parent login’ then 'create account' and enter you email address. Select 'Stroud Valley 
Community School' from the drop down then click 'Send Link'. It should then send you a 

link with a password directly to your email address.  

Please check your spam/junk to ensure it has not ended up in there.  

 

The email must match the one we have at school for you – please contact the 
office if it needs updating or if you haven’t provided us with one. 



 

15th November 2024 
School and Governor Contact 
(01453 764400) 
Parentline Plus Helpline 
( 0808 800 2222) 
School Nurse Contact 
( 0300 421 8959) 
www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk          

Dates for your diary 
 November 

30th Advent Fair 

 December 

10th Whole School Christmas  
Performance  

20th Last Day of Term 2 

 January 

6th INSET DAY 

7th  First Day of Term 3 

16th  Young Voices 

Class Most amount of stars last week 

Rainbow Beau 

Amethyst Sonny 

Amber Bonnie 

Ruby Juniper 

Diamond Connie 

Quartz Isabel 

Aventurine Isaac 

Emerald Amelia-Lily 

Hammock Needed! 
Does anyone have an old hammock that they no 
longer need? It must be in good working order. 

Thank you. 

PTFA Quiz Night—CANCELLED 
Due to lack of interest/it being a busy time of the year right now,  

we have had to postpone the Quiz. 
The last quiz we held was great fun, so we’ll try again in the  

New Year when things are less hectic! 

Advent Fair—30th November 
The Advent Fair is almost here!!! We hope this will be the per-
fect event to kick start Christmas, and a chance to get some 

early Christmas shopping done :) 
  

We still have a few stalls available. If you, or anyone you know, 
would like to sell at the fair, please email 

stroudvalleyptfa@gmail.com for more information. 
  

We also are in need of the following please: 
 Good quality coats 

Good quality Christmas jumpers 
New or excellent condition items for  

our second hand gift stall. 
 

The cost per table is £20. 

 Online Safety - Acceptable Use Agreement 
As part of our ongoing commitment to online safety, each 

class is taught about online safety on an annual basis.   
The children are also read an 'Acceptable Use  

Agreement' (age appropriate) in class and are asked to sign 
it to say they agree to be 'responsible, kind and safe' 

online (in line with our school values).   
These agreements are then displayed in the ICT suite.   

Children in Need 
Thank you so much for all your kind donations.  

The total so far is £262.28, but we are  
still counting it up. 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk
mailto:stroudvalleyptfa@gmail.com

